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I would like to express my appreciation to Wooden Floors by Malcolm for their outstanding 
workmanship in refinishing the floors at my residence located in the Diocese of Hamilton. This 
work was completed in a timely manner and on budget. 
  
Wooden Floors by Malcolm was contracted to strip and refinish the existing hardwood in 2011 
and again for further work in 2012.  
 
 
 
Thank you.  
 

 
 
(Most Rev.) Douglas Crosby, OMI 
Bishop of Hamilton 
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